STAFF REPORT

DATE: November 3, 2016

RE: Administrative Hearing, 1116 Packer Street

On August 31, 2016, while reviewing a building permit to build a fence on the
property | noticed that a coconut had been removed from the property and a
large diameter cut had been made to the Spanish lime tree along the property
line, both without benefit of a permit. In April 2016 | had been on the property
due to a pool application and had taken photos of the area. An inspection of the
property documented the following:

1. A Spanish stopper tree had been removed from the ground and placed into a
pot (transplanting of tree without a permit) in order to have access along the side
of the property for building of the pool.

2. Poor cuts were made to a mango tree (tree abuse).

3. Poor cuts were made to a Spanish Lime tree which required a heavy
maintenance trimming permit due to size of one of the cuts.

4. A regulated frangipani tree has been removed from the back yard without
benefit of a removal permit. The tree was approximately 6”-8” diameter.

5. A Coconut palm has been removed without benefit of a removal permit.


















































